Vocabulary and Grammar Test

Form 5

Total: 30 points

I. Put in the necessary prepositions

1. get up ... half past nine A) on B) in C) at

2. be born ... 1998 A) on B) in C) at

3. sleep ... night A) on B) in C) at

4. work ... Monday afternoon A) on B) in C) at

5. come back ... the 3rd of June A) on B) in C) at

II. Fill in the gaps with the right words

Ann goes to school in London, but she comes from a small town in ... (1) middle of Poland. Ann doesn't have ... (2) sisters. She's ... (3) a brother ... (4) name is Stefan. Stefan is ... (5) than Ann. He has blue eyes and his ... (6) is black. On Sunday Ann, Stefan and ... (7) friends go to the park, ... (8) is near their house. Then Ann and Stefan invite friends to their house to play hide-and-... (9). They say, "We are always happy to see our friends on Sundays!" But

during the summer holidays Ann and her friends go to Poland. They would like to go there ... (10) often.

- 1. A) a B) the C) an
- 2. A) no B) some C) any
- 3. A) has B) get C) got
- 4. A) which B) whose C) who
- 5. A) older B) more old C) much old
- 6. A) hairs B) hair C) haircut
- 7. A) they B) there C) their
- 8. A) where B) which C) who
- 9. A) seek B) sick C) seeks

10. A) much B) little C) more

III. Find the right words to complete the sayings.

- 1. Better late than
- A) never B) always C) seldom
- 2. There is no place ... home.
- A) as B) like C) about
- 3. When the cat is away, the ... will play.
- A) birds B) mouse C) mice
- 4. An ... a day keeps the doctor away.
- A) apple B) orange C) exercise
- 5. Walls have
- A) eyes B) ears C) hands

IV. Correct the mistakes

- 1) Fred was the most fast of all the runners.
- 2) Ben and Victor feed Pussy at the moment.
- 3) They hasn't got some milk.
- 4) The boys are running at the stadium every Thursday.
- 5) First we drank our tea and then we sing the carol.

V. Read the texts and choose the correct form.

Six little words

There 1 (is, are, was) six little words

That can help you a lot

When you hurt 2 (your, you, yours) friend

On purpose or not.

So 3 (say, says, said) the six words,

Don't 4 (to wait, waiting) too long!

If you've hurt your friend

Аудирование

5 класс

It's the first children's expedition to Alaska!

James Bishop is traveling to Alaska with nineteen other boys to study wolves. James, who is twelve, has never been to Alaska before. The boys are going with two zoologists and some cameramen. They are going to the camp in the forest. The boy will follow wolves and study the hunting habits of the wolf. "It's the first children's expedition to Alaska!" James told a reporter.

A few months ago scientists found some interesting things in Alaska. They were the bones of early wolves. The boys are going to look for more bones of the pre-historic animals. Why is James going on the expedition? "I'm interested in history. And I've been to wild places lots of times before. But I don't know anything about wolves. I've never read any books about real wolves-only the ones in fairy stories!"

Listening Comprehension Test

Form 5

I. True (+) or False (-)		5 points
1) The boy is travelling to Antarctica.		
2) He is interested in history.		
3) They are going to study different animals.		
4) It's the first children's expedition there.		
5) James travelled to wild places when he was younger.		
II. Answer the questions.		10 points
1)	How many boys are travelling?	
2)	How old is James?	
3)	Who is James going with?	
4)	What are the boys going to look for?	
5)	What did scientists find a few months ago?	

Total: 15 points